
FIELD TRIP TO NEHRU ZOOLOGICAL PARK, HYDERABAD 
 
 

Our team comprising of Classes of VII & VIII visited the Nehru Zoological Park on 14
th
 December as 

part of the field trip. It was very exciting and the students relished every moment they spent inside. 

 

We enjoyed watching different animals like elephants, tortoise, deer, hyenas, chimpanzees, their food 

habits and learnt about them. There are many species of birds along with the glittering butterflies; last 

but not the least, the feast of our tour was the roar of a lion, and the pride walk of a white Bengal tiger. 

 

Then we went for a ride on the toy train, which was the highlight of our trip! Overall it was a fantastic 

experience watching different animals and birds. 
 

             
 

 

                  


